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To:  Olin Woods, Chair and Members of the 
 Yolo County Local Agency Formation Commission 
 
From:  Elizabeth Castro Kemper, Executive Officer 
 Elisa Carvalho, Assistant Executive Officer 
 
Date:  September 28, 2009 
 
RE:  Broadband Internet Service and Funding Information for Community Service 

Districts 
 
Recommended Action 
 
Receive information on efforts to notify Community Service Districts (CSDs) of federal 
stimulus funding opportunities and requirements for Broadband Internet Service 
provision through LAFCO. 
 
Reason for Recommended Action 
 
The California Special District Association and CALAFCO developed the attached 
information sheet for CSDs and LAFCOs on broadband powers, stimulus funding, and 
application timelines. The information sheet encourages interested CSDs to work 
closely with their LAFCo in order to achieve a timely activation of broadband power to 
take advantage of grants.  
 
The American Recovery and Reinvestment Act (the federal stimulus plan) has allocated 
several billion dollars for building broadband and internet services. Those grants are 
now becoming available in California. CSDs that would like to take advantage of these 
grants, but do not have the authority to provide broadband service, can apply to LAFCO 
to activate that power.   
 



  September 28, 2009 

 
Background 
 
LAFCO staff forwarded the information sheet to the four CSDs in Yolo County: Knights 
Landing, Esparto, Madison, and Cacheville. Cacheville CSD was initially interested and 
Yolo LAFCO staff held a brief meeting with the District secretary to discuss 
requirements for applying to LAFCO for the service. The Cacheville CSD has since 
declined to pursue the project because it is not in their charter and their resources are 
limited.  
 
 
 
Attachment: 
 

Information sheet: It takes Two to Tango 
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